
conditions and needs of individual countries . Some studies of this sort
are being carried on under the Technical Assistance Programme ; many more
trill be carried on under the ezpanded progra~e . This is a really useful
way to lay a sound foundation for international investment . But whatever
is done and however the work is carried forevard, Iwrould like to close as
I began, roith words of xarm praise and sincere thanks to all members of
the Sub-Commission and to their many issistants for their most useful
report .


